Draft USP External Review Committee Charge
     This committee is charged with making recommendations for revising and improving the University Studies Program component of the undergraduate education at the University.  The committee’s activities grow out of the confluence of efforts made by various bodies concerned with the future of the USP at the University of Kentucky—including the USP Self-study Report, the College of Arts and Sciences Self-study Report, and the Senate Council’s Twenty-first Century Initiative. 
The President, Provost, Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education, and the Senate Council are emphasizing the USP program review as a tool to identify needed changes in USP and to set priorities for future revisions of USP.
     This committee’s charge encompasses two elements.  The first element involves reviewing recommendations made in the two self-study reports and initiative witha view to offering recommendations and proposals for enhancing, revising, and updating the present University Studies Program.  The second is to organize a variety of activities in coordination with the Provost’s office, the Associate Provost for Undergraduate Education, College of Arts and Sciences, and the Senate Council and its chair that will stimulate a broad conversation across campus about the scope, shape, requirements and assessment of the general studies component of UK’s undergraduate education.  Financial support amounting to approximately $76,000 for these activities is available from the Senate Council Chair office upon the advice and recommendation of the Senate Council.  These funds have been secured through a generous award by the President to expedite needed improvements in the University’s undergraduate program in the USP program and to meet the challenge of recent undergraduate enrollment increases.  They may be used for a variety of activities—including fact-finding missions to other universities, conference attendance by targeted faculty and administrators, symposia, guest speakers, panels, forums, etc.  
     It is anticipated that the work and activities of the team will span most of the spring semester, with a final report due by the end of May or early in June. 
